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Primate of Ukrainian Orthodox Church meets with
Volodymyr Zelensky, President-elect of Ukraine

On 30™ April 2019, the Bright Tuesday, at his residence in Feofaniya His Beatitude Metropolitan Onufry
of Kiev and All Ukraine met with Mr. Volodymyr Zelensky, President-elect of Ukraine.

Mr. Zelensky greeted His Beatitude Metropolitan Onufry with the Radiant Resurrection of Christ.

The Primate of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church also congratulated the President-elect on this major
Orthodox feast and on his election as President of the Ukrainian state. Metropolitan Onufry wished to
Volodymyr Zelensky God’s blessing on the new and responsible path of serving Ukraine and its people.

The participants in the meeting also discussed the situation in the religious sphere in Ukraine, the
Information and Education Department of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church reports.
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